
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Monday 9th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Workshop for Year 2 & 3 Parents & Carers 

 
We will be running a workshop to support all Year 2 & 3 parents to familiarise themselves with a 
few of the  online platforms children will be using at home such as Mathletics & TTRockstars. 
 
There will also be an opportunity to have a brief tour of the junior school after the workshop. 
 
The workshop will take place on Tuesday 24th September at 9:15-10 am in the Junior School hall. 
 
If you are parent in any other year group and not familiar with the platforms, please feel free to 
attend this workshop too. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the workshop. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher  
 
 

 


